
G-M Water Supply Corporation 
PO Box 727 
Hemphill, TX   75948 
409-787-2755 
 
 
 
AUGUST 9, 2023 
 
 

STAGE 1 WATER SHORTAGE CONDITIONS 
 
 
DUE TO EXCESSIVE DROUGHT CONDITIONS, G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION IS ISSUING A  
STAGE 1 WATER SHORTAGE CONTINGENCY TO ALL G-M WATER CUSTOMERS. 
 
CUSTOMERS ARE REQUESTED TO VOLUNTARILY CONSERVE WATER AND ADHERE TO THE PRESCRIBED 
RESTRICTIONS ON CERTAIN WATER USES. 
 
CUSTOMERS ARE REQUESTED TO VOLUNTARILY LIMIT THE IRRIGATION OF LANDSCAPED AREAS TO 
TWO DAYS A WEEK PREFERABLY IN THE EARLY MORNING OR LATE EVENING. 
 
CUSTOMERS ARE ALSO REQUESTED TO PRACTICE WATER CONSERVATION AND TO MINIMIZE OR 
DISCONTINUE WATER USE FOR NON-ESSENTIAL PURPOSES. 
 
PLEASE REPAIR ANY LEAKS YOU MAY HAVE ON YOUR WATER LINES. 
 
 
WE APPRECIATE YOUR HELP IN THIS MATTER. 
 
G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“G-M Water Supply Corporation is an equal opportunity provider and employer” 


